
 
QUESTIONS TO THE EXECUTIVE 

25 MARCH 2021 
 

PUBLIC QUESTIONS RECEIVED AFTER DESPATCH OF THE AGENDA 

 
EP5 
Daniel Hinton has asked the Executive Member for Finance and Housing the following 
question: 
 
Question 
This is related to the Housing Strategy.  Can you please update me on the Council’s 
progress on working with the Government to ensure the Borough has the right number of 
houses in the right places? 
 
 

EP6 
Anne Chadwick has asked the Executive Member for Regeneration the following question: 
 
Question 
Relating to Community Vision and Corporate Plan Review – I am delighted that the Council, 
as part of its Corporate Plan, is investing in Woodley and other parts of the Borough.  Does 
the Executive Member agree with me that building on the success of Wokingham’s 
regeneration to fund investment in the rest of the Borough is good news for Woodley? 

 
 

EP7 
Philip Cunnington has asked the Executive Member for Health, Wellbeing and Adult Services 
the following question: 
 
Question 
I understand Sports and Leisure staff are helping with the Covid recovery plan.  Can you tell 
me how they are helping people get over the effects of the pandemic? 

 
 

MEMBER QUESTIONS RECEIVED AFTER DESPATCH OF THE AGENDA 
 
EM1 
Pauline Helliar-Symons has asked the Executive Member for Environment and Leisure the 
following question: 
 
Question 
In respect to the Leisure Strategy, a large number of our residents choose to spend their 
leisure time outdoors enjoying nature in the many parks and woods that lay without our 
Council boundary.  I know that laying our new, accessible woodland will be a priority as part 
of the Council’s tree planting initiatives.  Following the announcement of the £300,000 grant 
for tree planting from the Woodland Trust, can you confirm to me that any trees planted 
using this money will be maintained and looked after properly and not just planted and 
allowed to fend for themselves? 


